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         FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

 

Chief McCoy’s Statement Regarding City of Tempe Complaint Allegations 

 

The claims in Mr. Henke’s letter are categorically false, defamatory, and wholly 
unsupported by facts. At no time have I, nor any member of the Tempe Police 
Department under my direction, provided ACJIS or any other law enforcement-
sensitive information to the City Manager, Deputy City Manager, or any unauthorized 
individual for political purposes or selective enforcement. To state otherwise is not 
only baseless, but also a reckless distortion that undermines the integrity of public 
safety professionals across this state. 

Mr. Henke’s narrative includes outrageous fabrications and misleading assertions 
regarding the operations of the Tempe Police Department and the conduct of City 
leadership. The allegations that our department has engaged in unlawful tracking, 
misuse of confidential information, or the politicization of police resources are 
offensive, unfounded, and in direct contradiction to our agency’s policies, oversight 
mechanisms, and long-standing commitment to ethical policing. 

The suggestion that I “systematized” the disclosure of ACJIS information is not only 
false, but also a malicious attempt to tarnish my character and that of the dedicated 
men and women I serve alongside. Like all complex organizations, we continuously 
evaluate and strengthen our practices related to the use and protection of sensitive law 
enforcement data.  

For more than 30 years, I have served with integrity, honor, and a steadfast 
commitment to the law. As Chief of Police, I will not allow false accusations to stand 
unchallenged, especially those that malign the professionalism of our department and 
suggest impropriety where none exists. 
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